
 

 
 

April 26, 2021 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Clearwater Gas System and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 19-21, 
Polyethylene Pipe/Fittings & Steel Pipe/Fittings to Consolidated Pipe & Supply Company, Inc of 
Birmingham, AL and General Utility Pipe and Supply of Trussville, AL the lowest most 
responsible bidders, in accordance with the bid specifications, in the estimated amount of 
$1,850,000.00 annually, for a period of one (1) year, with two (2), one (1) year renewal options. 
 
This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the May 17th, 2021 Work 
Session (9:00 a.m.) and voted on at the May 20th, 2021 Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.).  These 
meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to Eryn Berg at (727) 562-4633, or mailed 
to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Eryn Berg 
Eryn Berg 
Procurement Analyst 
 
 
 


